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Have Your Say | Proposed bus stop 
improvements on Woodstock Avenue, Mt Druitt  
 
4 - 16 November 2024  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport is proposing improvements 
to the bus stop on Woodstock Avenue 
at Mt Druitt under the Bus Priority 
Infrastructure Program to improve the 
reliability and efficiency of bus 
services, while easing congestion for 
all road users. 
 
Background information 
The bus stop (ID 2770106) located on Woodstock 
Avenue, Mt Druitt, just before Carew Street 
becomes muddy and hard to access in wet 
weather making it difficult for passengers when 
they get on or off the bus.  
 
Transport would like to install a bus bay to allow 
vehicles to safely pass the bus when it is stopped. 
The bus bay will help manage traffic flow as 
buses can pull into a designated area to the side 
of the road allowing other vehicles to pass as the 
buses set down or pick up passengers. The bus 
bay will have a concrete base the length of the 
bus stop, there will also be improvements to the 
footpath, lighting and landscaping for the safety 
and convenience of passengers.  
 
Proposed improvements 
• build a bus bay on Woodstock Avenue just 

before Carew Street where the current bus 
stop is located 

• build a concrete base for the bus stop  
• create a footpath leading to the bus stop  
• improve lighting and landscaping. 
 
 
 
 
 

Benefits for all road users 
The bus bay and associated work will: 
• improve traffic flow along Woodstock Avenue 
• improve the accessibility of the bus stop 
• improve the safety and efficiency of bus 

services. 
How to provide your feedback 
Transport would like to hear your feedback on the 
proposal. Please contact us between Monday 4 
November to Sunday 16 November using the 
details below: 
 
• Phone 1800 684 490  
• Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
• Visit www.nsw.gov.au/have-your-say 
• Scan the QR code on the next page 
 

 
Artist impression of the proposed bus bay 

 
What happens next? 
Transport will consider all feedback received 
from the local community and a consultation 
report will be released to summarising the 
feedback, our response to the issues and the next 
steps for the proposal. 
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Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/woodstock
-ave-indented-bus-bay 

 

Woodstock Ave Bus Bay 
Transport for NSW 
Level 7, 4PSQ, 12 Darcy St  
Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Scan to visit the Have Your Say website  
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